May 15, 1380 S S

M»r, Carlton Kammerer = LsmsemeliERe
Director, Office of Congressional Affairs

Nuclear Regulatory Commission = &=

1717 H Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20505

A constituent has contacted me about
the recent incident at Baltimore Gas and Ry
Electric's nuclear facility at Calvert = =5 s
Cliffs. o

I would appreciate your assistance
in responding to the questions raised in
the constituent's letter. A copy is is
enclcsed. Thank you for your help.
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